Last Minute AHT Reminders

Luggage must be dropped off in the lower gym on Sunday, May 19" between 3 & 5 PM.
e Start gathering items and clothing for packing now. Make sure the suitcase is empty &
the zippers work before you start packing.
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Toiletries: toothbrush/toothpaste, shampoo/conditioner, body wash, deodorant,
razor, hair products, etc.

Clothing: pajamas, 3 outfits (check weather forecast), extra pair of footwear,
light jacket/hoodie (for night touring) [Make sure everything fits.]

Medications you will not need on Monday

Extra snacks/drinks (for at hotel and for rest of week)

Garbage bag/plastic bag in case you need to store wet items

Attach luggage tag to suitcase; limit information to your first initial and last
name, school name (A.D. Oliver Middle School), and address as Brockport, NY.

Do not lock your suitcase. All suitcases will be searched at school.

Plan to arrive at school on Monday, May 20t by 6 AM — school buses will not be bringing you

to school.

e Dress in comfortable, appropriate clothing. We will be touring in the afternoon.
e Make sure you have your bag lunch*, a small blanket & pillow for the bus, and your
carry-on bag (backpack/duffle bag/drawstring bag) with:
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Any medications you will need on Monday

Wallet/purse with spending money (small bills are suggested—makes bargaining
with street venders easier) or debit card

Light jacket/hoodie for night touring

Rain poncho

Phone charger

Earbuds/headphones

e Report to the cafeteria and wait for further directions. As you wait, your carry-on bag
will be searched. You will be directed to go to the lower gym to get your suitcase by
your chaperone. Buses will be dismissed for loading one at a time.

*Please do not bring carbonated beverages or messy foods on the bus.

Parents are welcome to see us off. Please direct them to park in the Christ Community Church
parking lot or the OMS south parking lot. DO NOT park in the bus loop.

Any additional questions/concerns? Check with your chaperone and the AHT webpage on the
Oliver Middle School website.



